Attention SPA Members: Help is needed.

The Site Survey and Collections committees are looking for volunteers
to serve on each committee and to participate in documentation
projects. Both of these committees are chaired by archaeologists who
work for the PHMC, but we would like to expand our range of activities
and more actively engage with SPA members and chapters. The
Collections committee is interested in documenting collections held by
SPA members, and the Site Survey committee is seeking to conduct a
variety of activities related to site survey and recording. There are
many ways to be involved, and we welcome your help!

Committee members could be involved in:

eUpdating the SPA’s “Recording Sites” webpage with new information and photos

eldentifying site recording needs and potential projects

eDeveloping a training program to teach best practices in documenting sites and collections
eConducting site and collection documentation projects with SPA chapters and members
*Providing contact information for local collectors interested in potentially donating to the State
Museum

We have prepared a short SurveyMonkey questionnaire to get more information from SPA chapters and
members about: potential volunteers, different activities that you would be interested in doing, and

training/support needs. Please see the link below.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZFRFNJH

If you have any questions, you may contact Janet Johnson (janjohnson@pa.gov) or Hannah Harvey
(hharvey@pa.gov).

Thanks you for your time!

Hannah Harvey, MA, RPA 17569 | CRGIS, Pennsylvania Archaeological Site Survey
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717-346-0616 | hharvey@pa.gov

http://www.phmc.pa.gov/Preservation

Follow the Pennsylvania Historic Preservation blog for important news and updates from the SHPO!




